
February 2nd, 1926.

Samuel Kerr, Esq., 
115 Walpole Avenue, 
Toronto, Ont.

My dear Mr. Kerr
With reference to your letter of 

the 27th of January, it will afford me much pleasure 
to write to General Williams, whom I know very well.

I sincerely hope that if it is 
really necessary for you to give up your college 
course that you will find a position with the Police 
Force and have no hesitation in cordially recommending 
you. I may say that the authorities at the Presbyterian 
College are sorry you left.

With all good wishes, I am,

Yours faithfully.

Principal


